Pastor’s Page
October 2021
Fall is here already. Sing God’s praises for the fall harvest and the spring planting! 
Galatians 6:9 ESV “And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap, if we 
do not give up.”
September was a fun month with school getting started and sports back in full swing. Watch for 
our October activities that are coming soon. October 11th a traveling gospel group is planning to 
be in our area and I have invited them to come and perform a show. October 15th we are 
hosting a hearing screening to see if your wife is correct that you “need” hearing aids. They will 
not be selling anything, just letting you know where to get what you need. On October 31 we 
will be hosting Heidi and Kevin Cheng during our normal church service. You might remember 
them, she plays a great violin and Kevin is a classically trained pianist. 
Please see our attached calendar and write these events down. They promise to be a great and 
relaxing time. 
Time to sing God’s praises and attend our church for great fellowship with our Christian friends.
 God’s Blessings,
 Pastor Gale
